Coronavirus (COVID -19) Update:

Due to the Coronavirus outbreak we are currently only taking appointments over the telephone until further notice. Please do not attend the Practice unless you have been asked to. 

At this time we are advising patients to order prescriptions via the email – SHECCG.TheMedicalCentre@nhs.net as a safety measure. As well as that if patients are able to select a local pharmacy and inform the surgery we will be able to send prescriptions directly there. 


For further health information and advice regarding the Coronavirus please use the link below;


https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 


Thank you,


The Medical Centre.


